
 

 

Tribal Council Special Announcement 

AMA Supercross-March 28th 
Monster Jam –April 4th 
at CenturyLink  Field 

Dear Tribal Member, 
 

Tribal Council would like to announce the availability of tickets for the Monster Jam or Supercross 
events at Century Link Field. 

 To be eligible to enter the raffle, you must be an adult enrolled Snoqualmie Tribal Member. 
 A limit of 4 tickets will be provided per winner to be used by the adult enrolled Snoqualmie Tribal 

Member and guests. 
 Please note this request does not guarantee you tickets to the game. 
 Parking passes will be available to all winners. 
 Winners will need to be able to pick up their tickets from the Administration office. 
 In the event the tickets cannot be used they must be returned to the Department, tickets cannot be 

transferred to another Tribal Member or non-member, sold, or traded. Failure to comply will result in 
a suspension from future raffles. 

 These tickets are considered taxable recreation, ticket recipients may be issued a 1099-MISC at the 
end of the tax year for the value of the tickets they receive. 

  

Please submit your request by 5 PM on Friday, February 28, 2020 
Email: TCR@snoqualmietribe.us 
Fax: 206-202-4535 
Mail: PO Box 969, Snoqualmie, WA 98065 
Phone: 425 888-6551 ext 4012 

  
I would like to be entered into the Raffle for (Choose ONE): 

   4 Suite tickets for Monster Truck Jam      
Saturday, April 4th 
CenturyLink Field 

   4 Suite tickets for Motorcycle Supercross 
Saturday, March 28th 
CenturyLink Field 

Name:________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:_________________________________________________________________________ 

Enrollment #______________________________Phone #_______________________________ 

mailto:TCR@snoqualmietribe.us

